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TECK HENG YOO CO. LTD.

2120 Sukumvit 71

Bangapi, Bangkok 24

Thailand

November 27, 19....

Mr. Joseph  P. Smith

Product Control Manager

N. 2.  Confection Company

418 Pleasant Lane

Hamshire. New Zealand.

Dear Mr. J. P. Smith : .

We received your letter of November 10 and we sincerely regret the inconvenience

we caused you by the shortage of Ole’ candies.

The missing 500 candy cartons were air - freighted to you via Thai International

Airlines, flight # 603, yesterday morning for special delivery to your receiving department.

We will, of course, stand for all of the additional costs.

Our investigation of the shipping department revealed that our people could not

account for the error. We have therefore tightened all of our internal controls to prevent a

recurrence of this kind of mistake.
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save your inconvenience and expense, but we must insist that in future you devote more care

to the execution of our orders.

Sincerely yours,

s-c-  -

(Somchai Chimongkol)

Sales Manager.

December 18, 19 .,.....

Mr. Somchai Chimongkol

Sales Manager

Sritong Co., Ltd.

53 Yaovarat Rd., Bangkok

Thailand

Dear Mr. S. Chimongkol :

We have your letter of November 30 and not with regret that you are dissatisfied

with the execution of your order No 52713 of November 5. We apologize for the delay and

the inconvenience that has resulted.

Your order was misread in the pressure of business, but we assure you that every

effort will be made in future to guarantee delivery in accordance with your requirements.
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With this letter we are sending the title labels from the damaged transistors and

shall be pleased if you will replace all eighteen. Meanwhile, we have put the damaged tran-

sistors aside in case you need them to supp:rt  your claim on the insurance Co. for compensation,

Sincerely yours,

(Somchai Chimongkol)

Sales Manager.

December 5. 19.....

Mr. Somchai Chimongkol

Sales Manager

Siam Electronic Co., Ltd.

193 Ramkhamhaeng Rd.

Bangapi. Bangkok

Thailand.

Dear Mr. Chaimongkol

Your Order No 5231

We are sorry to learn from your letter of November 25 that some of the transistors

supplied to the above order were damaged when they reached you. We will certainly replace








